
Hello Mill Creek, it is Thursday, April 18th.  
 
Students, a reminder that cell phones and earbuds should not be used during school hours. Phones and 
earbuds should be turned off and stored in your locker during the school day. If you are found to be 
using your phone or earbuds during school hours, they will be confiscated. 
 
If you lost your travel coffee cup, your house key on a lanyard, or your notebook, please come to the 
office to claim it.  
 
The gym is open today for anyone wishing to use a pros pass for open gym during advisory. Teachers, 
have your students line up with their pros passes at your door so you can check them on their way out 
after announcements. 
 
Teachers, please send your Friday pass students to the hall in front of the office at this time. 
 
Thank you and have a great weekend! 


